From: Mr. & Mrs. Robert and Kimberly McGuigan

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Oppose Costly Cap-and-Trade in SB 1530
Date: Friday, February 7, 2020 7:10:06 AM

Dear Chair Dembrow,

It would be extremely prudent to consider this data before putting our family farm out of the marketplace. We
simply cannot afford any increase. We are barely scraping by with the basic necessities to live right now.

Thank you for listening to my concerns and voting "no" on HB 1530 this session.

measure-it/?fbclid= IWAROSZH8|D7GN290WZOruhIHFdV7gSOLgtAZNKk6W -thXCICWCerOO7p

Sincerely,

Robert and Kimberly McGuigan
36933 Edgemont Dr
Lebanon, OR 97355
holyjmj@gmail.com
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